On Monday, April 6th, 2020 at 5:29 am, a semi truck
entered [-80 traveling WB in the EB lanes from |A-21. The
truck is seen entering the highway on 80TV202 and driving

on the south shoulder. The WWD is never seen on

80TV200 or 80TV198. The WWD was no longer on the
highway by 5:44 am (when ISP arrived). The WWD is never
seen passing 80TV202 a second time, either going the
right way or backing up toward |A-21. Traffic was likely too
heavy for the truck to have an opportunity to make a 3-point
turn.

Based on this evidence, the most likely sequence of events
is that the WWD used the gravel crossover located 1300’
west of |1A-21 to cross to the WB lanes, and continued
traveling WB in the WB lanes.
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